Learn today, lead tomorrow. Benjamin H. Picard Ed.D., Superintendent

NIGHTMARE OF PUBERTY STREET ASSEMBLY
STUDENT OPT OUT FORM
SUNNYVALE MIDDLE

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The “Nightmare On Puberty Street” assembly program for the students in grade 7 only,
will be at Sunnyvale Middle on Monday, May 8, 2017. This assembly is an age
appropriate, live theatrical performance that contains sexual health information. Please
see the Parent’s Guide with the full assembly summary and parent and family resources.

Please sign the section below if you do not elect to have your child participate in the
“Nightmare on Puberty Street assembly program. Please return the section below to
your child’s teacher before the scheduled date.

If you elect for your child not to participate in the” Nightmare On Puberty Street”
assembly program, your child’s teacher will assign him/her to another classroom for that
instructional period.

[ do not elect for my child to participate in the “Nightmare On Puberty Street” assembly
program

Parent/Guardian Signature

Student name

Teacher name

Date

Board of Education
Jeffrey Arnett ® Jeff Clarke ® Anita Herrmann ® Reid Myers ® Nancy Newkirk
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